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Letter of information n°19-05 Ladies and Gentlemen, 
28 November 2005 
 
 

2005-2006 Calendar 
 

a) Following the approval of the Executive Committee, please find 
attached herewith the list of referees and delegates to the Refereeing 
Commission designated for the Grand Prix competitions of the 2005-
2006 season. 
 
 
 
b) The Fencing Federation of Belgium, in commemoration of Mr Yves 
Brasseur, who died on 11 August 2005, Chief Dean of the Saint-
Michel Brotherhood, wishes to organise the Jean Coibion Senior 
Women’s tournament at Sabre (initially scheduled to hold in 
Welkenraedt on 13-14 May 2006) in Ghent.  

 
This tournament will therefore be organised on the same dates, 
but in Ghent, and will be called « Challenge Yves Brasseur ». 
 
 

 
 

René Roch 
President 

 

 
 

 
 


